WEST LEEDERVILLE
PRIMARY

Dear Parents and Carers,

COVID-19: what’s happening next at WLPS

In our school, the recent and up-coming lifting of restrictions, means most operations are back to
normal, with just a few exceptions:

« We have another term of centrally funded additional cleaning, allowing us to continue our
routine of regularly cleaning high touch surfaces;

« Assemblies will recommence in Week 4 of next term, however to cater for all classes we will
work together to prepare year level performance assemblies.

« We would like to continue our staggered start trial (not that we are completely convinced it's
being followed too accurately!) switching the roster to the schedule below:

- 8.35am Surname letter N-Z
. 8.45am Surname letters A— M

« Parents are encouraged to continue allowing their children to enter the school grounds in the
mornings unassisted, only coming on site, particularly into classrooms, if you have other
business or a pre-arranged meeting.

Please note, parents are welcome and encouraged to visit classrooms in the afternoons to view
work and say hello to the teacher. Remember, if you have anything lengthy or confidential to
discuss, an appointment, arranged by email, is required.

Warm regards,

Fiona Kelly

Principal




